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                           Celebrating our 30th Year Anniversary  

 

 

Have a laugh!!!!       For D1 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 
 

Monthly Meeting: 10
th

 March 

Time: 7.00 pm 

 

Fish of the Month for March: 

Tailor 

March comp 28
th

 -29th 

 

Charter Boat: Sat 28
th

 

 

Shellharbour Family Weekend 14
th

 

/ 15th 

 

From the Office. 

 

Greetings Gentlemen & Ladies, 

The season is off and running and 

it was pleasing to see a good rollup 

at both our first monthly meeting 

and the February competition, with 

the weather being kind both days. 

At this stage we have 13 members 

and their families and friends 

scheduled for the Shellharbour 

weekend away, some having an 

extended stay. Please contact the 

Shellharbour caravan park directly 

if you wish to attend. Activities for 

Group will be coordinated by Ronnie 

Bold 0419 492 650. It is planned to 

have nibbles & a barbeque, happy 

hour/s? And entertainment for the 

kids with some movies being set up 

under a tarp on a vacant site 

aligned to those taking their vans. 

Not sure if there is a fish off!! 

This will take place on the 

Saturday. The club will look to 

subsidize these activities with $20 

per couple to club members. 
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                               QUICK SUMMARY OF WHATS ON 
 
Family weekend to Shellharbour: 13-15th March. Those wishing to attend 
are asked to book their own accommodation directly with the caravan park. 
 
Club raffles every Thursday from 5pm, Saturday from 2pm, In the public 
bar of Moorebank Hotel. Big thanks to those members who have regularly got 
down to help carry a tray and invest in the elusive pursuit for one of Chipping 
Norton Butcheries great trays. 
FYI, the hotel offers a happy hours bar price discount from 11am-3pm 
Saturdays. They also have punters losing tab ticket draws, free sausage 
sizzle from 2pm. The PUB also puts on a $50 each way bet for those in the 
PUB Saturdays around this time, and the winnings if any shout the bar.  
 
Midyear night out: TBA 
 

 

           
 
 

2015 - Charter Boat 

 

 

The next of our Club Charters, out of Rose Bay; 

Saturday 28th March 
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Contact Charter Boat Captain: Mick Overton on 0449 900 016 to secure 
your spot. Reports are 5 to 6 members have already rebooked from the 
first trip given the great time they had and all bought home fish. So don’t 
delay. 
Cost will be $100 per head for members and visitors, however only 
members are eligible for our prizes of $50 Best Fish and $50 Most Fish 
for each trip. 
 
Car pooling to event provided  
 
A great result for member Jimmy Rheinberger who cashed in to cover 
his day out on the first trip securing $100 for catching both the best fish 
and the most. The guys on board also decided to throw $5 each in of 
their own for the first table quality fish on board and this went to Peter 
Rowley $50 
 

 

 

GENERAL ITEMS OF INTEREST 

 

 

Get well soon:   

Some of you may be unaware; Grant Bentley was run down dashing 

across Newbridge Rd in his haste to attend our first meeting. A few 

members have been in contact and while he was pretty busted we believe 

he is on the way back. Go Bullwinkle!!! 

 

Best wishes also to life member Kenny Reid as he recovers from his last 

rounds of radiation. Our thoughts are with you both. 

 

New Members:  

Yes, we do have vacancies and if you know of anyone that may be 

interested please invite them along to our meetings. 

 

Member Records:  
Have you changed your address, phone number or email address 

recently? If the answer is yes please advise the Secretary ASAP so club 

records can be updated.  
 

 

New Club Shirts 
The new club shirts are now available:  They can be collected & paid 
ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ #ÌÕÂ (ÏÕÓÅ ÏÎ -ÏÎÄÁÙȟ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÏÒ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȭÓ ÆÒÏÍ 
4.30 to 6.30pm. Cost is $35.00 each. 
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February Competition 2015 results: 
Our first competition weekend saw good weather and quite a few 
members get out and have a crack, with 11 members weighing in 
fish. The leader is Jimmy R who built a respectable 64 points in 
round 1. LǘΩǎ as open as the Heads. 
 
Overall results were:  Best Fish 

Jimmy R weighing 55cm (910grm) Flathead 
 

 
Biggest Fish Morwong          Most Fish  
Mick O weighing 48cm (974grm)   Garry E weighing 5 fish  
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GuzzlerΩs Mug- Mick O 
 

 
 
Fish of the Month: 
December 2014-  1.66kg Flathead to Mick B, also so far biggest YTD. 
February 2015- 472grms Whiting to Rob C. 
 
The Wahoo 
Went to Mark Devere, who was not present at the weigh in 
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The President writes;      

 
Hi guys and gals, 
 
We are off and running to commence the year and the weather and results from the first competition 
are encouraging. 
 
 Unfortunately, given that last ȅŜŀǊΩǎ club champion and runner up have elected not to rejoin the club 
at this point, it opens the way for many of us letΩs say casual fishoΩs to have an competitive year to see 
who can win these prizes inaugural. 
 
For new members reading, I should spell out what our Guzzlers Mug and Wahoo Awards are: 
 
 The guzzlerΩs award is randomly selected by the weigh master and is awarded to anyone who weighs 
in a fish on comp weekends not necessarily being biggest, most or best. 
 
The wahoo award is to encourage members to participate in our meetings and comps. If you attend 
the monthly meeting you go in the draw to win $20 and if when this is announced at a weigh in, and 
you are in attendance you collect the $20. 
 
Good to hear a few members have recently bought boats to get amongst it, team άMick and Jessieέ 
and Terry Fullers back at it. 
 
We trust that the weather is good for the club members attending the forthcoming family weekend 
away at Shellharbour. LǘΩǎ not too late to participate.   
 
Oh by the way, if members wish to have an ad in our newsletters promoting their business or general 
items for sale, we currently do this freely. So send me an email or card/ art work to include when we 
can in our newsletters and website. 
 
As always, thanks to all the members who get along, when they can to assist with our raffles  
Thursdays and Saturdays. 
 
The website has been updated with point scores.  Thanks Keith and Dennis. 
 
See you all meeting night, tight lines. 
 
 
Keep in touch with what is happening on http://www.moorebankfishingclub.org.au 
 

 

 

 
 

http://www.moorebankfishingclub.org.au/

